
 
 

 
 
DRAFT MINUTES OF SUTTON CHENEY PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 21st 

MARCH 2022 AT SUTTON CHENEY VILLAGE HALL, SUTTON CHENEY 
 

Members Present:  
 
    Peter Dyde   Val Pritchard 
    John Plant   Graham Grimley    

 
In Attendance 

Parish Clerk 
 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION  
6/22/NP A member of the public stated the draft minutes for January were incomplete. 
  A member of the public commented on the draft consultation flyer  

 
ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 

7/22/NP One nomination was received for the position of chairman for the Neighbourhood Plan 
Committee and it was unanimously resolved that Cllr Dyde was elected as Chairman.  

 
APOLOGIES 

8/22/NP Apologies received and accepted by John Whitehead and Phil Kiteley. 
 

ADOPTION OF DRAFT MINUTES  
9/22/NP The Council approve the draft minutes of committee meeting 24th January 2022 with no 

amendments made. 
 

CONSULTATION FLYER 
10/22/NP The Council agreed to circulate the draft Neighbourhood Plan alongside a covering letter to 

the Dadlington community. 
 

 

Meeting finished at 20:00.  
 

 

Signed:…………………………………………………………………….   Dated …………………………………………………………….  


